From: Somera, Alisa (BOS)

To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)

Subject: FW: Oppose 210821, Protect Real Women
Date: Friday, July 16, 2021 11:22:47 AM
Alusa Somera

Legislative Deputy Director

San Francisco Board of Supervisors

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102

415.554.7711 direct | 415.554.5163 fax

alisa.somera@sfgov.org

(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a “virtual” meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please
ask and | can answer your questions in real time.

Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is
working remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.

Click HERE to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.

The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters
since August 1998.
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Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted. Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.

From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>

Sent: Friday, July 16, 2021 8:08 AM

To: BOS-Supervisors <bos-supervisors@sfgov.org>

Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS) <angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>; Laxamana, Junko (BOS)
<junko.laxamana@sfgov.org>; Mchugh, Eileen (BOS) <eileen.e.mchugh@sfgov.org>; Ng, Wilson
(BOS) <wilson.l.ng@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS) <alisa.somera@sfgov.org>

Subject: FW: Oppose 210821, Protect Real Women

From: Grover Cleveland Democratic Club <groverdemssf@tutanota.com>
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Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 10:14 PM
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Oppose 210821, Protect Real Women

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

The Grover Cleveland Democratic Club strenuously opposes the recent resolution, introduced by
Supervisor Hillary Ronen, that would make it easier for transgendered sex offenders to evade
detection and public scrutiny, and are frankly shocked that the mother of a young daughter would
propose putting children in danger.

Our club supports gay and lesbian rights, but we consider spending taxpayer money on and coddling
men who claim to be transgendered a bridge too far. Many of our members are Asian-American, and
given the violence against the APl community and the hypersexualization and exotification of Asian
women, there is a lot of discomfort around individuals with a penis elbowing their way into women's
spaces. We especially urge Connie Chan, the only Asian woman on the board, to oppose this.

Furthermore, transgendered ideology is anathema to the African-American community because of
the forced feminization and rape of slaves. We also need to protect women and children from
criminals, and given the amount of crimes committed by transgender people, allowing them to cover
up their records is dangerous.

For the sake of our young girls, please oppose this horrible resolution. We don't want these circus
freaks feeling free to gratify themselves in front of our children.

The Grover Cleveland Democratic Club Of San Francisco is a forum for moderate and conservative
Democrats who feel left out of the elite circles of the city we call home. We support clean streets,
toughness on crime, business friendly taxation and regulations, common sense, and a better quality
of life for all in this city. We must secure a safe and prosperous future for our children in San
Francisco.
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